
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Todd Shaw, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Heather Chaffin, Senior Planner 
  Maureen Meredith, Senior Planner 
                  Housing and Planning Department 
  
DATE:      June 22, 2021 
  
RE:      C14-2020-0150 
  NPA-2020-0015.03 
  6705 and 6501 Regiene Road 

Postponement Request by Staff 
 
************************************************************************ 
Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced rezoning and neighborhood plan 
amendment (NPA) cases from the September 28, 2021 Planning Commission hearing to 
the October 12, 2021 hearing date. Staff is finalizing recommendations and preparing 
staff reports. 
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